
Bayou State Corvette Club – January 2020 Newsletter 

Message from your President 

 
I hope all the members had a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  I wish peace and 

prosperity to all the members in the new year. 

Our January meeting, we will be electing officers and board member for the 2020 year.  We 

will have the ballots and you must be present to vote.    

January will be my last meeting as President.  Thank you for giving me the opportunity to run 

this club for 2 years.  I have gotten to know many of you and I am grateful for all of your 

support.  I want to thank the officers and board members who served with me and helped me 

run this club.  As outgoing President, I will be on the board and will support our new officer’s 

in their efforts to move this club forward. 

Hope to see you at the next meeting! 

Safe Traveling!  

Sincerely, 

Clint Morgan 

President 

 

 

 

Next Meeting – January 16, 2020 

Pizza Village, Moss Street 

@ 6:30 pm 

 

 

~Happy New Year~ 
Officer & Board Members  

Elections for 2020 
January Meeting 

 

Reminder:  Please wear your name tag to the meetings and events.  If you need a name 

tag contact Julie Turner our Membership Chairman at julielturner@bellsouth.net. 

 



 

Welcome New Members 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 

January 16th – Pizza Village, Moss St, Lafayette 

***Check emails for additional dates for January and February. 

Every First Saturday of the month – Cruise Night, Office Depot 

Every First Sunday of the month – Pizza Village, K. Saloom, Lafayette  

Every First Saturday of the month – Pep Boys, Lafayette 

Every Third Saturday of Month – Cruise-In to Breaux Bridge 

 

A Few photos from the Car Show 





 



Minutes of the Meeting 

 

November 21, 2019-Fezzo’s in Scott, LA 

Meeting was called to order by the President. 

Pledge was led by Sandy Payne. 

Treasury Report: Tom Diermann issued Treasury Report. 

New Member:   

Membership Chairman:  No Report 

Minutes:  Charly Larriviere motioned to approve the minutes and Maxie Rodriguez seconded, motion carried. 

Trivia:  Larry Chapman 

New Business: 

President presented to the members the proposed donation to the charity by the board of $5000.  Secretary 

read an income and expense report to the members.  Louis Broussard motioned to accept the report and the 

proposed donation to the charity, Charly Larriviere seconded, motion carried. 

President reported there was 99 cars at the show. 

Old Business:   

Announcements:  President thanked Bryan and Chantell Aucoin the use of their building for the ditty bag 

party. 

50/50 Sandy Payne, Donated back to the club. 

Next Meeting:  January 16, 2020, Pizza Village 

Adjourn:  Motioned by Larry Chapman and seconded by Maxie Rodriguez, motioned carried. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Bayou State Corvette Club – Christmas Party 
 
The party was held at Fezzo’s Banquet Room in Scott, La.  The party started at 6:30 with food 
provided.  The club presented a $5000 check to DREAMS.  The total cost to the club which 
included prizes to the members was $2337.75.  The food was $2093.23, tip $125 and prizes 
$119.52.  The food was based on the number of members that sent an RSVP.   

 

 

Members Bulletin: 
 
Please contact Dawn Morgan at dgerbine@gmail.com if you have any announcements or anything 
you would like to sell for the Members Bulletin.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:dgerbine@gmail.com

